HURT, NORTON & ASSOCIATES, INC.

RECEIVED. SECRETARY OF THE S

05 MAY 19 AM 16

May 18, 2005

Ms. Emily Reynolds Secretary United States Senate Washington, DC 20510

2004 YE # 1898

Dear Madam Secretary:

This letter is in response to your inquiry with regard to our Lobby Disclosure Act filings for our client, **NAC Worldwide Consulting**. You have brought to our attention an absence of a Mid-Year Report for 2004.

A search of our records indicates that this report was inadvertently omitted from our filings. This error was completely clerical, as our appropriate filings of reports both before and after this date for this client should evidence.

We apologize for this error and herewith enclose a completed filing for Mid-year, 2004.

In reviewing our records, we noticed a further typographical error in our Year 2004Yeal End Report, filed and received by your office on 2/14/2005. Question 8, under the heading of Type of Report, should properly read Year 2004; not as currently shown Year 2003.

Please let me know if we need to provide further information. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Katharine Calhoun Wood

Kosho en Callan le rod

Enclosure

cc. Clerk, U. S. House of Representatives

Suite 200 • 503 Capitol Court, N.E. • Washington, D.C. 20002

Tel: (202) 543-9398 • Fax: (202) 543-7844 • E-Mail: HNA@HurtNorton.com